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You will no doubt have received bulletins from our onshore lawyers and tax advisers over the last week about the Non Dom changes.
They were withdrawn from the Finance Bill at the last minute earlier this year and are now anticipated to be introduced in a second
Finance Bill after the summer Parliament break, with effect from 6 April 2017.

While our place is not to provide tax advice, the recent announcement does impact upon our trustee clients and the families that they
look after so it is important to be familiar with the changes in order to ensure that any planning opportunities are not missed.

As a reminder, the key changes are as follows:

Although the legislation will not be certain until the Finance Act comes out in the Autumn, trustees can take steps now to reconnect with
Non Dom clients to establish protected trusts and to begin to audit mixed funds. Clients should, however, avoid taking any steps which
would give rise to actual tax liabilities until the legislation is published.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like us to assist with the establishment of new trusts for Non Doms or if we can help to
connect you to our network of expert tax advisers.
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